
 

Decision of the Financial Stability Committee on issuance of 
a positive opinion on identification of Bank BGŻ BNP Paribas S.A. by 
the Polish Financial Supervision Authority as other systemically-
important institution, and on imposing a buffer of other systemically-
important institution on Bank BGŻ BNP Paribas S.A. 

 

current report no. 31/2017 
date: 7 December 2017 

 

With reference to current report no. 26/2017 dated 27 November 2017, the Management Board 

of Bank BGŻ BNP Paribas S.A. ("the Bank") hereby announces that on 7 December 2017 the 

Bank obtained a decision of the Financial Stability Committee ("FSC") dated 1 December 2017 

including the FSC's positive opinion on identification of the Bank by the Polish Financial 

Supervision Authority ("PFSA") as other systemically-important institution, and on imposing 

a buffer of other systemically-important institution on the Bank equal to 0.25% of the total risk 
exposure amount, calculated pursuant to Article 92, item 3 of EU Regulation no 575/2013. 

Bank will notify of the completion of the administrative proceedings conducted by the PFSA on 

identifying the Bank as other systemically-important institution, likewise of determination of the 

buffer amount for other systemically-important institution, in a separate report after receiving 
such a decision.  

 

 

 

Legal basis 

Article 17, item 1 of the MAR Regulation – Inside information 


